
 
 

All Correspondence - PO Box 528 TAMWORTH NSW 2340  
Tel: (02) 6764 5907 – Fax: (02) 6764 5995 

Our ref: NAM00614 
 
14 Jan 2014 
 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
Mr Stephen O’Donoghue 
Senior Planner 
Mining Projects 
Department of Planning and Environment 
 
stephen.o’donoghue@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
 
Dear Mr O’Donoghue, 
 
Re: Boggabri Coal Project Modification 4 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on Boggabri Coal’s proposed 
modification 4. 
 
The North West Local Land Services has reviewed the proposed modification and has no 
comment at this time. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on (02) 6764 5950 or email 
dennis.boschma@lls.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Dennis Boschma 
Team Leader, Land Services (Native Vegetation) 
North West Local Land Services 


